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Re:  Buffalo Wild Wings Remodel  

 17510 Halsted st 

 Homewood, IL 60430 

  

 

 

Ms. Berstene, 

 

In regards to the above noted Buffalo wild Wings several changes to the exterior 

of the existing Buffalo Wild Wings restaurant, being proposed. For the exterior materials, 

we intend to patch and repair all EIFS and paint the majority of the façade Sherwin 

Williams ‘On the Rocks’ (SW7671). The existing coping, fencing and the new EIFS sign 

feature are to be painted Sherwin Williams ‘Black Magic’ (SW6991). Existing damaged 

full height storefront glazing and entry doors associated with the Buffalo Wild Wings are 

to be removed and replaced with reduced sized windows. Below the new windows are 

fiber cement panels that have a wood panel pattern are proposed. Specification of the 

material is ‘Wood Siding pattern rough sawn wood’ (AWP 3030 Tobacco (3)). This panel 

system would start at a ground level and extend to 30” high.  

New vinyl logos are to be applied to the replacement storefront doors. All 

existing signage will be removed and replaced: New illuminated channel letters to be 

installed on both sides of the façade in locations of existing. Also proposed a new EIFS 

build out to host the new illuminated logo signage.  

Finally, new patio furniture will be replacing the existing furniture and the 

landscape around the building will be refreshed. There are no plans to remove any of the 

existing exterior lighting or to add any new light fixtures, only to maintenance those that 

currently exist. For your reference we have included several drawings and other materials 

detailing all the proposed changes and existing conditions of the exterior. 

 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns or we can do anything to 

expedite your review of these plans.  Feel free to contact me at 

agreen@intertechdesign.net or 513.791.5588 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amy R. Green 

Intertech Design Services, Inc. 

Project Manager 

 


